Piqua City Schools
Transportation Information
2022-2023

ALL STUDENTS should fill out a Transportation Plan Form for 2022-2023 whether you ARE
or NOT needing transportation provided to AND/OR from home OR a childcare stop. If your
child needs transportation to AND/OR from a 2™ court-ordered shared parenting address, you
will need to come into the office to fill out our Shared Parenting Calendar and Waiver form.
You will need to bring with you your Court-Ordered Shared Parenting paperwork for us to make
a copy for our records. ALL Forms are due by August 8", 2022, to ensure we have the time to
assign and send out communications to parents before the start of the school year.

» If you move over the summer, please be sure to update your address in the parent
Oneview, no later than August 8th to ensure your child has a bus @ the correct location,
on the first day of school and to receive important communications from the school.

* If you are attending UVCC, your form will need to be turned in by August 1st to ensure
your child has a bus prior to the start date of August 18th.

Downloadable forms for the coming year are currently available on the school’s website at
www.piqua.org then selecting; Departments>Transportation. You may also come directly into
the Transportation Office that is located at PHS, along the back driveway-Suite 12A. There are
forms in the yellow school bus mailbox, outside of the office in envelopes that you may fill
out/seal and return to the mailbox.

Forms may be dropped off at the same address during business hours from 7:30-4:30 or you can
mail them to the Board office address at 215 Looney Rd, Piqua, OH /attn: Transportation or you
can fax to the number at the top of the form.

If you have any questions, please contact the Transportation Department at 773-1560. Thank
you!


http://www.piqua.org/

